Year 1 Homework
Week ending 10/1/25
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Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year!

This week in English, we read Hermelin by Mini Grey — a story about a detective mouse who discovers he is
a pest, and despite his helpful nature, is distraught that the residents of his street do not want him there.
During the week, we wrote questions and reinforced that questions are type of sentence that requires a
response. We also discussed how a question sentence is not punctuated with a full stop but a question
mark.

In Maths, we have been learning about place value but this time focussing on numbers up to twenty. We
have introduced the children to the numbers between ten and twenty. We have spent the week focussing
on counting forwards and backwards, understanding the term digit, as well as representing these numbers
in a variety of different ways. The children have learned that we can represent these numbers as tens and
ones i.e. seventeen is made of one ten and seven ones. Twenty is made of two tens and zero ones.

Thank you for your support,
Mrs Astbury

PLEASE NOTE
The children kept the same Little Wandle reading book as before the Christmas break. Please can this
be returned this Friday 10t January. I'll be encouraging to choose ‘Reading for Pleasure’ books again
this half term.

ACTIVITIES

e Reading — Read your Big Cat Little Wandle book or your Reading for Pleasure book from school.

e Maths — Practise counting forwards and backwards from a range of numbers between 0-20.

CHALLENGE! Complete the missing numbers on the number lines.

1 1 2 4 6 7 10
L | | | | | | | |
2 11 13 15 16 17 20
| | | | | | | 1 | |
3 12 15 16 18 19
L | | | | | | | | |
4 6 7 9 10 14
| 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 ]
5 11 14 15 16 19
| | | 1 | | | 1 1 |

e English — Write a question you want to ask Hermelin. Remember to check your question sentence.



